

July 19, 2023

RECEIVED

Mr. Ivan Butts President National Association of Postal Supervisors 1727 King Street, Suite 400 Alexandria, VA 22314-2753

Dear Ivan:

As a matter of general interest, the Postal Service will be adding a video to the MDD concerning heat awareness. The video lasts under 2 minutes. The video will be available beginning on July 24.

Enclosed is a copy of the video.

Please contact Bruce Nicholson at extension 7773 if you have questions concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

James Lloyd Director

Contract Administration (NALC)

enclosure